
CAR SEAT
SAFETY CLASS

THE MARANA POLICE DEPARTMENT IS PROUD TO ANNOUNCE IT WILL BE HOSTING A CAR 

SEAT SAFETY CLASS. Motor vehicle collisions are the leading cause of unintentional deaths for 

children ages 1-19 years old. Studies have shown using a properly installed car seat or booster 

seat can reduce a child’s risk of death by up to 71%, and can reduce the risk of serious injury by 

up to 67%. This program was created in order to promote and enhance child passenger safety.

One car seat most appropriate for your child will be provided free of charge to each family.  

The car seat will be provided after completion of the class. Registration is required and 

class availability is limited to 15 participants. FOR QUESTIONS OR TO REGISTER FOR THE 
CLASS PLEASE EMAIL: GSHAW@MARANAAZ.GOV

CLASS WILL 

BE HELD

Thursday, September 28, 2023 4:00 – 5:30pm.  
Marana Police Department Community Room
11555 West Civic Center Drive
Marana, AZ 85653
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